

February 21, 2012

Ms. Cathy Robbins Good Cause Greetings 30 West Colonial Road Wilbraham, MA 01095

Dear Ms. Cathy Robbins:

Thank you for your contribution.

Please keep this tax receipt as confirmation of your charitable gift.

With the help of countless individuals, businesses and corporations, charitable partners and the government, Feeding America is building a movement to fight hunger in every community and across the nation to ensure that everyone has enough to eat. Please visit the Feeding America website, feedingamerica.org, learn more about its partnerships, advocacy and engagement efforts and innovative programs.

If you have any questions, please contact Donor Services at info@feedingamerica.org or 800-910-5524.

Sincerely,

Richard Geiger

Vice President, Philanthropy Operations

Full Name: Good Cause Greetings

Gift Date: 2/14/2012

Account ID:

This letter will serve as a receipt for your gift and confirms, for tax purposes, that no goods or services were received.